
Dear Sir/Madam, 

My name is Ross Harvey.  I head up a group of passionate and growing people who 
love the game of racquetball and who are looking to develop this game across the 
world.  Our complete belief is that racquetball is the greatest game/sport God has given 
to mankind - and our complete objective is to take this sport to its rightful place at the 
pinnacle of all sport! 

My group contains racquet sport professionals, sales professionals and construction 
professionals.  We have the ability and the desire to assist your members in bringing 
our game to your area - and in ensuring that this game grows among the populace - 
filling up their new courts with club members who will love the game and subscribe to it 
for the long term. 

The essence of what we want to do is to replace one or several underperforming indoor 
tennis courts and to bring an entirely new sport to the fore, racquetball, and then to 
assist the club owners’ efforts in developing a market among the the members of the 
immediate community.  We have young, smart, dynamic people who love our game in 
place who are willing and able to come to your location(s) and mediate this initiative for 
the short, medium and even long term. 

Attached to this message is another message which I would greatly appreciate you 
sending out to every indoor tennis/racquet sport facility in your country.  I look forward 
to hearing from you and to working together with your federation and the indoor tennis 
clubs in your country toward bringing another great racquet sport forwards - and in the 
process assisting the clubs to become more profitable. 

All my best, 

 

GrowingRacquetball.com  

http://GrowingRacquetball.com

